










Twelfth  Sunday  in  Ordinary  Time  -  June  19,  2016 
PRAYERS  FOR THE SICK 

OREMOS  POR  LOS  ENFERMOS 
We offer our prayers for the ill from our community. 

Please keep them in your prayers. 

Ofrecemos nuestras oraciones por los enfermos de nuestra comunidad. Por favor 
mantengan a estas personas en sus oraciones diarias. 

MASSES FOR THE WEEK 
An offering to the work of the Parish has been made in memory 
of, or on behalf of, these persons who are hereby included in the 
special prayers of our community at our daily Masses this week. 

Mon       20 7:15am David Pinon  (A)  † 
 12:10pm Ruben Narvaez, Jr.  † 

Tues       21 7:15am Valentina Velazquez  † 
  Teresa Barros  † 
 12:10pm Jose L. Ramriez  (B) † 
  Francisco Gonzalez  † 

Wed       22 7:15am Iola Vicino  † 
  Tertula Llanto  † 
 12:10pm Onesimo Mendoza  †

Thu        23 7:15am Albert DiMarino  † 
 12:10pm Maria Cruz  (A)  † 

Fri          24 7:15am John Avina  (B)  † 
  Mary Berger 
 12:10pm Adela Chapa  † 

Sat          25 8:30am Gary & Ernie Filice  † 
  Jane & Domingo Dedeini  † 
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†  The Priests of the Parish celebrate Sunday Eucharist for the 
intentions of all the Parish. Please pray for the ill of the Parish and for 
the recently deceased Eleocadia Garcia, Ruben Narvaez, Jr., Esperanza 
Diaz-Heredia and Ezequiel Hernandez. 

Would you like to learn 
more about the Catholic 
Faith? Is there someone 
you know who would like 
to join our Catholic 

Community by celebrating 
Baptism, Confirmation, Holy 
Eucharist? There will be an 
Information Night on Monday, 
June 27th at 7:00pm in the 
Common Room of St. Francis 
Center. Please call Barbara in 
the Religious Education Office at 
408.847.2652 for more 
information. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION: 
408.847.2652 

There will be a training on 
Monday, June 20th at 7:00pm in 
the Common Room of St. Francis 
Center. This training is on-going 
for all catechists in the program 
and for NEW catechists coming 
into this ministry. If you are 
interested in getting involved in 
this ministry and sharing your faith 
with the youngest members within 
our community, please call the 
Religious Education Office at 
408.847.2652 


